
To:  

          House of Representatives  

          Standing Committee Policy and Legal Affairs 

                      

RE: Insurance Industry 

 

The increase in Premiums on Strata title units/duplex is scandalous and downright theft. This is 

causing me extreme hardship, and as I have a mortgage, I have to have the building insured. Also, 

the slow or non-payment of claims in the recent south east floods is a very serious concern. 

I expect the Government to legislate and stop this nonsense. 

 

       

 

                                                                                                             Regards,  

                                                                                                                                        Norma Ryan 
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